
Wednesday 13thMarch 2024

Dear Grazebrook Families,

Grazebrook Science Fair (Tuesday 26thMarch 2024) - Time

As part of British ScienceWeek, pupils throughout the school have beenworking on their own

science projects based around this year’s theme - ‘Time’. To celebrate all of their hard work and
dedication to science, wewill be hosting our Science Fair on Tuesday 26thMarch 2024.

Due to the capacity of the hall, wewill be inviting children and families to attend class by class. The

timings can be found below:

9.15am 1G 11.10am 3B 12.10pm 4B 2.30pm 6G

9.40am 1B 11.35pm 3G 1.40pm 5G 2.55pm 6B

10.05am 2G 11.50pm 4G 2.05pm 5B

10.45am 2B

If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher or a senior leader.

In addition to this, we have decided to keep all the science fair projects on display in the hall during

Parent’s Evening onWednesday 27thMarch so that those parents/carers who didn’t get an

opportunity to attendwill be able to look at the projects.

Looking forward to seeing you there and thank you for your support,

Marantha Cabey

Science Lead


